
 
Pardon Our Stumps! 

Renovations Are Happening 
 
 
Our Rosedale entrance at State Road 70 was designed and planted 30+ years ago.  Many plants are over 
maturity, diseased, or dying.   Realizing that the entrance needed refreshing, our Landscape Committee 
has begun the design process soliciting bids from various landscape contractors. 
 
On advice of all proposals, we have begun to remove plants, including two large Ligustrums and cutting 
back Green Island Ficus. Stumps have been preserved to facilitate future root ball removal. 
 
Our new design will include fresh Florida friendly plantings with pops of color to enjoy throughout the 
year. 
 
Updates will be forthcoming as we accept a design proposal. 
 


